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As a member of Portland's Planning and Sustainability Commission, I had the 

opportunity to track development of this project. It is a vital piece of the region's 

response to a significant earthquake and is integrated into response plans. The 

bridge design itself is modally balanced and responsible. Please help fund this 

important project. 


